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Thank	you	to	everyone	who	made	the	Awards	of	Excellence	Dinner	a	huge	success	
this	year.		A	very	special	thank	you	is	extended	to	Renee	Flehinger	and	Jill	Solar	
for	spearheading	the	Dinner	Committee,	Barry	Drossner,	Betty	Klear,	Ellen	
Cooper,	Essie	Cherkin,	and	Donald	Whittenberg	for	establishing	a	wonderful	
program	to	kick	off	our	50th	Anniversary	Celebration,	Larry	Sperling	for	a	
wonderful	job	as	the	MC	for	the	evening,	and	of	course	Debra	Drossner	who	
assisted	in	all	the	committees’	responsibilities.		Our	Ad	Book	was	once	again	a	
success	which	helped	us	to	raise	money	for	our	Scholarship	Fund.		Please	try	to	
support	our	patrons.			

	

MAZEL	TOV			MAZEL	TOV			MAZEL	TOV		

Ruth	and	Alan	Horwitz	announce	with	pride	the	marriage	of	their	
granddaughter,	Elishava	Horwitz	to	Benyamin	Goldenberg	of	Miami	
Beach,	Florida.		Elishava	will	be	graduating	from	Jefferson	Nursing	
School,	and	Benyamin	is	studying	at	the	Chofetz	Chaim	Yashiva,	In	
Queens,	New	York,	where	the	couple	resides.		Ruth	is	currently	
recovering	at	home	after	a	recent	time	in	the	hospital	and	rehab.		It	
was	a	pleasure	to	see	her	in	attendance	at	the	Awards	of	Excellence	
Dinner.	

Bonnie	and	Donald	Wittenberg	are	proud	to	announce	the	birth	of	their	
grandson,	Leo	Asher	Wittenberg,	on	February	22,	2018.		Leo’s	proud	
parents	are	Jennifer	Stern	and	Steven	Wittenberg.	

	



This	month’s	spotlight	is	on	

PROJECT	H.O.P.E	

By	

Dr.	Barry	Drossner		

Project	H.O.P.E.	(Help	Our	People	Everywhere)	is	a	community	action	project	whose	major	goal	
is	the	distribution	of	food	packages	to	poor	and	elderly	Jews	during	Passover.	B'nai	B'rith	
Educators	has	been	a	continuous	supporter	for	many	years.	On	Sunday,	March	25,	2018,	
individuals	started	packing	food	at	6:30am	at	Temple	Sinai	in	Dresher,	PA.	400	volunteers	
packed	and	delivered	food	to	700	of	the	most	needy,	elderly,	isolated	and	vulnerable	in	the	
Philadelphia	area.	They	will	now	will	enjoy	Passover	because	of	this	program.	

Fundraising	is	still	going	on.	With	the	addition	of	15%	more	recipients	than	last	year,	Project	
H.O.P.E.	is	still	in	need	of	your	financial	support.	IF	you	have	not	given,	it	is	never	too	late	to	
make	a	difference.	Please	send	your	check	to	Project	HOPE	c/o	Samuel	Domsky,	3213	Burn	
Brae	Drive,	Dresher,	PA	19025.	Your	contribution	is	tax	deductible!		

	

	

	

																																																																														

							 																																													 	 	

	

Please	send	any	articles	or	notices	to	jude3600@aol.com,	by	the	22nd	of	the	Month	to	ensure	
inclusion	for	the	following	month’s	newsletter.	


